
Telford First
Responders

CHESS MASTERS - JOE & TYREESE HALF TERM

A very big shout out to
Joe & Tyreese who took

part in the latest
Wolverhamtopn
Battalion chess

tournament… a special
mention to Joe who

narrowly missed out on
the title but was a

comfortable runner up

Just a reminder that
there will be no B.B. next

week Tuesday 18th
February and will be back

on the following week
Tuesday 25th!!!

REMINDERS

Uniform payment & fees are due.
Please speak to us if we can
help you with this.
As always we love new
members... dont forget to tell
your friends about us.

We have this hope as an
anchor for the soul, firm

and secure. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Telford Minster are
holding a pancake party
on Tuesday 4th March
and so there will be no
BB. We would love to see
you all come along to join
the fun and show off
with your best pancake
flips

Pancake Party!!!

On Tuesday 18th March we
have Telford first
responders coming to visit
us and teach the boys about
some first aid... Don’t miss
out!

We have our first BB
outting on Tuesday 1st
April to Telfords brand
new fire station in
Stafford park. Details
and permission slips will
go out closer to the
time

Firestation Visit

1ST TELFORD
B.B.  NEWS

SCRIPTURE VERSE OF THE MONTH

Hebrews 6 v 19

***THERE IS A CAMPING TRIP MAY 23RD - 26TH INCLUSIVE FOR COMPANY SECTION AND
SENIOR SECTION BOYS... MORE INFO COMING SOON***

The Wolverhampton Battalion are
hosting a swimming gala for all
ages on Saturday 22nd March @
3:30pm in Cheslyn Hay Leisure
Centre. Please tell your boys to
put their name forward if wishing
to compete. More details to
follow. 

Swimming Gala


